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 2 

Dear Dr. Gregor Leckebusch, 3 

We are deeply grateful to you for your valuable comments and suggestions, 4 

which helped us improve the manuscript greatly. We do invite a colleague who is 5 

proficient in English to revise the English writing of the manuscript to polish our 6 

article. We hope the revised manuscript could be acceptable. 7 

Thank you very much, and we are looking forward to hearing from you soon. 8 

 9 

Sincerely yours, 10 

 11 

Dr. Jinfang Yin 12 

yinjf@cma.gov.cn 13 

State Key Laboratory of Severe Weather, Chinese Academy of Meteorological 14 

Sciences, Beijing 100081, China 15 

23 January 2025 16 


